
Lifesaving Award from the 

Village of Millerton 

The Village of Millerton, located within the Town of Northeast, is consid-

ered one of Dutchess County's most vibrant communities. The Village has a 

rich cultural heritage making it a premier place to live, work and visit.  

Inside this issue: 

Thank you letters 2 

Winter Parking 2 

Contact Information 3 

Town of North East 3 

Millerton Fire Company 3 

NorthEast—Millerton Library 3 

Spring Forward 3 

Mayor & Trustees 4 

Volunteers needed 4 

A Look Back Over 2014 4 

Village of Millerton Dutchess County New York 

Village Elections 

Remember to vote on  

Wednesday, 

March 18th, 2015 from 

12:00-9:00 PM at the 

Nutrition Center attached to the 

Village Hall. 

 

On the ballot this year: 

—Mayor 

—Village Trustee  

(2 slots open) 

JANUARY 2015 

Message from the Mayor 

Hello Everyone, 

I hope the holidays treated you well. Wel-

come to the Village of Millerton’s first 

Newsletter.  I thought it would be nice to 

keep you informed on village affairs and 

help you with getting to know the people 

who work for you.  Ensuring that the people 

of Millerton get the most for their money is 

very important to me and I think that the village will continue to pros-

per if we stay out of the way of progress. My philosophy is not to con-

trol every aspect of what happens within the village, as I believe the 

real power stems from the people, not the government. 

Congratulations to Police Officer 

Matthew Leonard for receiving 

a Lifesaving Award from the Village 

of Millerton and an Accommodation 

from the Dutchess County Executive 

for responding to a medical emer-

gency on October 18, 2014 within a 

minute of the 911 dispatch. 
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Thank you  

WINTER PARKING IN EFFECT 
Parking is prohibited on all streets within 

the Village between 11:30pm--6:00am 
12/10/14--4/10/15, except those streets 

or parts of streets described in  
Section IX (151-33) 

Village of Millerton Dutchess County New York Page 2 

Dear Mr. Funk, 

The Village of Millerton Board of Trustee would like to ex-
tend our sincere gratitude for the very generous donation of 
the Storage Container for use in our recreation department. 
It will be nice to be able to store the equipment that the 
children in our community use in a place that is both secure 
and attractive looking.  

We are grateful to have local business owners such as you 
who go out of their way to benefit the community. Please 
know that the container will be greatly appreciated for years 
to come by both the Village and its residents. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Martin Markonic 

Dear Townscape, 

The Village of Millerton Board of Trustees would like to 

extend our sincere gratitude for all the work you have com-

pleted throughout the Village in 2014.  From the benches on 

Main Street, the landscaping of Veteran’s Park, to the new 

signs entering the Village.    

The benches you installed in Veterans Park are an attractive 

addition to the Village.  They were highlighted by the vibrant 

landscaping you and your volunteers planted.  The new signs 

at each entrance to the Village bring a renewed vigor to the 

village.  The signed you installed at the intersection of Rt. 44 

and Rt. 22 is well lit and gives great direction to visitors.  

These new additions will be greatly appreciated for years to 

come by its residents. 

Townscape and the many Volunteers highlighted some of the 

village’s beauty with the white lights and subtle holiday dec-

orations.  The Village is its own “White Christmas”. 

Sincerely, 

Mayor Martin Markonic 

Dear Mr. Winters, 

The Village of Millerton has been a member of the New York Rural 
Water Association for many years. We have been very fortunate to 
work with someone like yourself who is knowledgeable, profession-
al, and expedient. 

The Mayor, Board of Trustees, and Highway Supervisor would like 
to extend our sincere gratitude for assisting us in finding multiple 
water leaks throughout our system this past year. With your sup-
port we were able to repair numerous leaks swiftly.  Just two (2) 
weeks ago you assisted the village with locating a large leak, allow-
ing our crews to repair the water main quickly, resulting in saving 
thousands of gallons of water.   

Your dedication helps keep our community safe and save tax dol-
lars.  Your continued help and guidance is an invaluable resource to 
our water system.  

Sincerely, 

Mayor Martin Markonic 

Dear Peter Greenough & Christine Bates, 

The Village of Millerton Board of Trustees would like to extend our 
sincere gratitude for the very generous donation of the tree which 
you purchased and donated to the Village. It will be an attractive 
addition to Village Hall.  Please know that the tree will be greatly 
appreciated for years to come by both the Village and its residents.  

Sincerely, 

Mayor Martin Markonic 
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Building Inspector 

Kenneth McLaughlin 

518-789-4489 

Zoning Enforcement Officer 

Nancy Brusie 

518-789-4489 

 

Building / Zoning Department Hours 

are Wednesday Nights 

                5:00pm—7:00pm 

Remember to check your Smoke 

& Carbon Monoxide Alarms and 

have your chimneys cleaned. 

 

Thank you, 

Chief Keith Roger 

Other 

Millerton Fire Company 

North East — Millerton Library 
75 Main Street 

PO Box 786 

Millerton, New York 12546 

Phone: 518-789-3340 

Fax: 518-789-6802 

Email:info@nemillertonlibrary.org 

 

Hours 

Monday: Closed 

Tuesday: 11:00AM - 6:00PM 

Wednesday: 11:00AM - 6:00PM 

Thursday: 11:00AM - 6:00PM 

Friday: 11:00AM - 6:00PM 

Saturday: 10:00AM - 3:00PM 

Sunday: 1:00PM - 4:00PM (Spring and Fall) 
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To report a street light out please contact the Village Clerk and go to the following website: 

http://www.centralhudson.com/streetlightout/index.aspx 

March 8, 2015 

Dog Control Officer 

(518) 789-4504 

Highway Supervisor 

Jimmy Milton 

(518) 789-4756 

Village of Millerton Officer In Charge 

David Rudin 

(518) 789-6355 

Town of North East 

Tax Collector 

Lisa Cope 

19 North Maple Avenue 

PO Box 516 

Millerton, NY 12546 

(518) 789-3300 

 

2015 Town Taxes are due by  

February 28, 2015 without penalty... 

mailto:info@nemillertonlibrary.org


Phone: 518-789-4489 

Fax: 518-789-6764 

E-mail: Clerk@VillageofMillerton.com 

Check out the new website: 

www.VillageofMillerton.net 

MAYOR 
Martin Markonic 

 

TRUSTEES 
Robert Cooper 

Debra Middlebrook 

Christine Bates 

David Sherman 
 

VILLAGE CLERK / TREASURER 

Amber Jordan 

 
 

The Village Board meets the 3rd Monday of every month. 

Meetings start at 7pm and are held at the Village Hall.   

 Water Line Repairs: Four (4) major and multiple minor  

 New Website: www.VillageofMillerton.net 

 2015 Community Development Block Grant received 

 Summer Recreation brought back to Rudd Pond 

 Cablevision Franchise Agreement renewed 

A Look Back Over 2014 
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

The village has two (2) openings to 

volunteer your time on the Zoning 

Board of Appeals.  For inquiries, 

please email the Village Clerk at 

Clerk@VillageofMillerton.com 
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Village of Millerton  
21 Dutchess Avenue 

PO Box 528 

Millerton, NY 12546 


